Medic Vision Limited (Company)

25 October 2010
Proposed Change of Company Name to Motopia Limited

Following last week’s announcement of an agreement to acquire mConnect Group, the
Medic Vision Board of Directors will be seeking the approval of the Company’s shareholders,
at the soon to be convened 2010 Annual General Meeting, to change the name of Medic
Vision Limited to Motopia Limited.

The change of Company name to Motopia Limited will coincide with the acquisition of
mConnect Group and complete the Company’s transition into the Media and Mobile
Marketing industry.

For further information, please contact;

Mr. Jitto Arulampalam
Executive Chairman

0421 617 766
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